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From: safinaz ettehadieh                       

Sent: 04 March 2025 15:21

To: Planning

Cc: Edelle Carr

Subject: Planning application number2025/0084/p

                                                                                    

                                                

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                  

For the attention: Jaspreet Chana

                  

As owner of flat 70, Blair Court,I would like to strongly object to the planning application number above made for

storage units at the rear of the Blair Court building. If not stopped will present a serious security risk for the

residents of Blair Court.

Best regards,

Safinaz Dehghan


